
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KING INA’S  

SPORTY NEWS 
Autumn 2 2023 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Well done to our indoor-athletics  

team who performed in a variety of 

running, jumping and throwing 

events at Huish Academy and who 

also managed to win the event! 

 

 

Welcome to King Ina’s  

Autumn 2 Sports 

Newsletter 

 
This half-term we have 

enjoyed competing 

against the other schools 

at badminton and athletics 

and lots of children had fun 

representing their house in 

the house football and 

netball competitions, both 

won by Saxons House. 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

SPORTS CLUBS 

  

Monday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Tuesday 

Club: Year 4/5/6 Netball 

Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Wednesday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Thursday 

Club: Cross Country 

Year 3/4/5/6 Lunchtime 

Club: KS2 Football 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

 

 

Sports Captains 

 

The sports captains have 

enthusiastically started 

their role in assisting with 

playtimes and have been 

fantastic at setting up 

activities for the younger 

children to get involved in 

at playtimes.  

 

Alfie’s Sports 

Profile 

Year:     5 

Class:   Red Kites 

Club:  Castle Cary 

Rugby Club 

 

What does he enjoy 

about it?: “I like it 

because everyone gets a 

chance to play.” 
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Hockey 

 

 

Buzzards Class have been 

working hard to improve 

their hockey skills in their PE 

lessons this term. 

Puffins PE 

 

Puffins Class are really 

enjoying their warm-up in 

their PE lesson. 

Badminton 

Tournament 
Well done to our badminton 

team who finished in first place 

at the CLP tournament. 

 

 
 

House Football Tournament  

 

 

On a windy but dry day the children all enjoyed taking part in the house football tournament, won by Saxons. 

         

                     

 

                      

 

Netball Club  

Several KS2 children have been 

enjoying improving their netball 

skills at Miss Dare’s lunchtime 

club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olympic Values 

 Awards 
 

Phoebe and Henry received 

certificates for their efforts during 

the house netball & football 

tournaments. They are based on 

the Olympic values and Henry’s 

was for determination and 

Phoebe’s for honesty. Well done to 

both of them! 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Netball 
Tournament 

The children had fun taking part in the 

house netball tournament, run by Miss 

Dare & Mrs Bright. Saxons were the 

eventual winners. 
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